AGGURA HILLS

TO: All Prospective Bidders Py
FROM: Ramiro Adeva, City Engineer #%/
DATE: 7/2/09

U.S. 101/REYES ADOBE ROAD INTERCHANGE IMPROVEMENTS
NIB 07-07

Informational ltem

This correspondence acts as a notice of the following informational items:

1. Pre-Bid Meeting #2 will be held on Wednesday, July 8, 2009 at the City Hall
Council Chambers from 2pm - 3pm. This is not a mandatory pre-bid meeting,
but will serve as a second opportunity for all prospective bidders to ask questions
regarding the project plans or specifications. City staff, design and construction
management representatives will be present to answer any questions. Bid date is
still set to close at 10am on Tuesday, July 21, 2009.

2. Visit the City website at www.ci.agoura-hills.ca.us for regular updates. Go to the
Public Works/Engineering homepage and click on the Reyes Adobe interchange
link for the latest news and to download related documents.

Also, staff will be posting answers to any questions regarding the bid so that all
prospective bidders receive the same information.

In addition, feel free to contact the following individuals for any questions or concerns:

Ramiro Adeva, City Engineer
Phone: 818-597-7353
Email: radeva@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us

Kelly Fisher, Assistant Engineer
Phone: 818-597-7338
Email: kfisher@eci.agoura-hills.ca.us




